
	
  

	
  

 
12 October 2014 
	
  
Mr. Boubker Seddik Badr 
Director of Digital Economy 
Ministry of Industry, Trade, Investment and the Digital Economy 
Kingdom of Morocco 

 
Dear Mr. Badr: 
  
I am writing to you regarding your letter of 17 September 2014 concerning the new gTLD 
application for .TATA. Thank you for taking the time to share your views with us on the 
report of the Geographic Names Panel regarding extended evaluation of the .TATA 
application.  
 
I understand the importance of this matter to the Government of Morocco and I will 
continue to follow this matter closely, as it moves through the pending reconsideration 
request process created by ICANN’s multistakeholder community. I will follow-up with 
you when we have further information to share on this process, but please know that you 
are welcome to reach out to my staff or me at any time if you have questions. 
 
	
  
Best regards, 

	
  
	
  
	
  

Fadi Chehadé 
President and CEO  
 
ll 
cc: Mr. S. Crocker 
  Mr. C. Chalaby 
  Ms. H. Dryden 
  
 


